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Dr E Harris From: Mr J Canavan 
HS 1A 

Date: 21 February 1989 

Copy: Dr Pickles MED SEB - as 
discussed 

Dr A Rejman Med SEB 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON THE VIROLOGICAL SAFETY OF BLOOD 

We have now received approval for the formation of this new 
committee from all UK Health Ministers. The terms of reference 
and proposals were agreed as drafted. 

Of the proposed membership however, Dr Urbaniak of the Scottish 
NBTS has had to stand down for personal reasons, and SNBTS have 
nominated Dr R Mitchell instead. The list is enclosed. 

You may now wish to write to the proposed membership, and a draft 
letter is attached for your consideration please. A conference 
room has been provisionally booked for 10.30am on 6 March in 
Hannibal House, subject to members' availability. 
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